
  

To:  All PCPs 

From:   IEHP – Provider Relations   

Date:  September 8, 2021 

Subject: CDPH Webinar: How to Have Crucial Conversations About 

COVID-19 Vaccines – Thursday, September 9th  

 

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) would like to share that the California Department of Public Health 

(CDPH) is hosting a webinar with CDPH Director Tomás Aragón, M.D., and other health care experts 

on how to have effective, proactive conversations with patients about COVID-19 vaccines.  

Our apologies for sharing this information so close to the date of the webinar but if you are available 

this 45-minute webinar will be Thursday, September 9, 2021, from 12:00 – 12:45 p.m. 

This training will cover: 

• The latest data on COVID-19 vaccination; 

• Key messages addressing common patient concerns about the COVID-19; 

• Communication tools for effective patient; 

• How to have 30 conversations in 30 days. 

To register for this webinar, please visit: 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/4337282418252222478  

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our Provider portal at:  

www.iehp.org > Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondence 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Relations Team at  

(909) 890-2054 or (866) 223-4347. 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/4337282418252222478
http://www.iehp.org/

